
•	 Catholic schools play a valuable role in Australia’s social, cultural 
and economic life. 

•	 Catholic schools are committed to supporting all families, no 
matter their economic or social circumstances. Our schools 
educate children who are Catholic, non-Catholic, poor, wealthy, 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander and/or have a disability. 

•	 Catholic schools also serve some of the most disadvantaged in 
our communities, and this commitment is only made possible 
through continued government funding.

This is why Catholic schools must secure a fair share of 
Federal and State Government support –  

to maintain education quality and to ensure a Catholic 
education remains affordable for all families.

Catholic schools must remain accessible to all 
families who choose them

Find out more about the current issues affecting 
Catholic schools and families:

Web:	 www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au
Facebook:	 @cathschoolparents
Twitter:	 @CCSPNSWACT


